
 

Department of Japanese (Nippon Bhavana) 

Bhasha-Bhavana 

Visva-Bharati 

 

NOTICE 

 

‘Weeklong Japanese Language Workshop’ for teachers and students of Japanese  

 

The Department announces a ‘Weeklong Japanese Language Workshop’ 

from 19
th

 to 25
th

 January, 2017 in collaboration with the Japan Foundation, 

New Delhi, India.  

Interested applicants having knowledge of N3 and above are requested to 

register by 3 pm on or before Tuesday January 17, 2017. 

Venue – Department of Japanese (Nippon Bhavana) 

Time – 10 am. - 5:00 pm.  

 

Registration: Rs. 600/- (for teachers) 

                        Rs. 300/- (for students)         

 

 

 

Dr. Gita A Keeni                

HoD, Department of Japanese 

Bhasha-Bhavana                         

   

 

 

 


